HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

December 18, 2014
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher,  Deborah Lewis-teacher, Bill Boggs-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  None
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed December agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

Minutes from the October meeting were presented.  Committee approved the minutes as presented.  (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd )

Good News-MAP TESTING for the exception of Ms. Schell’s 3rd grade class is complete.  Most teachers liked getting it completed before break.  Results to be shared as soon as completed.  

The use of third PLD Day was discussed.  Ideas were discussed.  Council said having time to input evidence for Program Reviews was one idea. 
Mrs. Handel reviewed the CSIP revisions and additions.  Plan will be emailed in its entirety to SBDM members.  Plan was approved unanimously.  (Cofer-1st, Lewis-2nd)

Committee discussed targeted students for after school tutorial should include students that fall in the apprentice and proficient categories on KPREP or on Winter MAP projected proficiency reports.  Special attention will be given to those that are close to moving up to the next level

MAP Reports by grade level will be shared with group as soon as window has closed.  

Committee meeting reports were given from the Curriculum and Instruction Committee and the School Climate/PBIS Committee.  Kathy Cofer reported on behalf of the Curriculum Comm. And Theresa Collins reported on behalf of the PBIS Comm.  

(continued)

(SBDM minutes continued , Dec. 2014)

Accident reports were reviewed.
 The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
With no other business Mrs. Collins made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Boggs seconded.   The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.  

